
 

April 2017 Information Newsletter 

Association Fundraiser Update – Midget Female Provincials 
 
The HPMHA is happy to announce that the profit from the Association fundraiser was 
$11,437.93.  
 
HPMH would like to send a huge THANK YOU to the following – for playing key roles, 
volunteering, donating, supporting – all efforts in making this event such a success: 

 Karen Benoit & the rest of the Midget Female parent group 

 HPMHA Executive Board members – especially Tom Duchesneau & Valene Fisher 

 ALL parents/members of HPMH 

 The fabulous business community of High Prairie & surrounding area 

 The HP Figure Skating Club – especially Rhonda Keay & her girls 

 All members of the general public that came and volunteered 
 
HPMH will be placing this profit into a Tournament Fund and the proceeds will be split equally 

amongst ALL of the 2017/2018 teams to be used towards tournament fees for the 2017/2018 

season. Of course, we will not know what that exact amount will be for each team until 

registration is held and teams are created. Stay tuned for updates!!! 

Executive Board Farewells 

HPMH would like to say a fond farewell to the following Executive members who have either 

resigned or have had their terms expire: 

Tom Duchesneau, Shawna Rich, Angelique Tisserand, Michelle Dallaire, and Nicole Laurin 

HPMH would like to Thank You for all of the dedication and time you have given of yourselves 

for the sake of the Association. Each of you played a huge role and were a genuine asset to the 

Association - your voices will be missed at the table but you are wished all the best in all your 

future endeavors! 

New Executive for 2017/2018 

The HPMHA Annual General Meeting was held on April 19, 2017. HPMH welcomes back some 
familiar faces and welcomes a few new faces to the Executive as well. The Executive positions 
were filled as follows: 
 

 



 
HPMHA Executive – 2017/2018: 
 

POSITION NAME EMAIL 
President VACANT  

Vice-President George Blackhurst vicepresident.hpmha@gmail.com 

Treasurer Valene Fisher treasurer.hpmha@gmail.com 

Secretary/Web Manager Verna Isaac hpminorhockey@gmail.com 

Registrar Verna Isaac hpminorhockey@gmail.com 

Coach/Manager Director Michelle Hill & George Blackhurst midget.hpmha@gmail.com 

Conduct Management Director Mitch Price peewee.hpmha@gmail.com 

Equipment Director Jeff Copeland equipment.hpmha@gmail.com 

Ice/League Director Shawna Flett hpminorhockey@gmail.com 

Pond Hockey Director Cody Herr hpminorhockey@gmail.com 

Tournament Director Joyce Stokes tournament.hpmha@gmail.com 

Squirt/Novice Director Joyce Stokes tournament.hpmha@gmail.com 

Atom Director Shaun Hicks atom.hpmha@gmail.com 

Peewee Director Mitch Price peewee.hpmha@gmail.com 

Bantam Director Leonell Hamelin bantam.hpmha@gmail.com 

Midget Director Michelle Hill midget.hpmha@gmail.com 

Female Director Kristy Ferguson hpminorhockey@gmail.com 
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